## TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES FEBRUARY 22, 2012

A special meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Wednesday, February 22, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. in the Council Chambers to discuss Strategic Planning.

Present: Chief R. Donald Maracle

Councillors: Roy C. Maracle, Douglas E. Maracle, Barry Brant and

Carl "Ted" Maracle

Staff: Angela Maracle, A/CAO; Lisa Maracle, Senior Manager Trainee – Operations; and Bryce McMurter, Senior Manager

Trainee - Corporate Services

Tom Kring and Kristin Maracle joined the meeting to discuss the fill that Andrew Clifford Maracle is bringing to his property located off Highway #2.

MOTION #1: Moved by Roy C. Maracle, seconded by Barry Brant that the

Tyendinaga Mohawk Council hereby directs that there is to be no dumping of fill on the Tyendinaga Mohawk Territory unless it has been certified as clean fill or by an approved license provider.

M.C.R. #2011/12-136

Carried.

Council wants copies provided to the driver and to Andrew Clifford Maracle.

MOTION #2: Moved by Roy C. Maracle, seconded by Carl "Ted" Maracle that

Council request that the Ministry of Environment investigate and advise the Council on all issues related to the fill that is being

dumped from off the Tyendinaga Mohawk Territory.

Carried.

Recorded by: Angela Maracle A/Chief Administrative Officer

Chief R. Donald Maracle